
MEDIA RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  7 December 2022 

Special Meeting of the Ottawa Police Services Board 

(Ottawa) – Please be advised the Ottawa Police Services Board will be holding a 
special meeting on Friday, December 9, 2022, at 10:00am to consider requests from the 
Ottawa Police Service to appoint special constables. 

The meeting will be held in Andrew S. Haydon Hall. Media and members of the public 
can watch the meeting live over Ottawa City Council’s YouTube channel. 

The Ottawa Police Services Board is the civilian body responsible for governing the 
Ottawa Police Service.  It is responsible for the provision of adequate and effective 
police services to the City of Ottawa’s residents.   
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Contact: Krista Ferraro, Executive Director, Ottawa Police Services Board, (613) 580-
2424, ext. 21618; email: krista.ferraro@ottawa.ca 

 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2Fchannel%2FUCUR3i_hvk3-3i8vtrPg6v1Q&data=05%7C01%7Ckrista.ferraro%40ottawa.ca%7Cdb9a32a2e3cc43a85c2408da285cc239%7Cdfcc033ddf874c6ea1b88eaa73f1b72e%7C0%7C0%7C637866676123277463%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=SDGrMYklnnbzifqUswW1AiHM9NMuxXrCFlGrUgDwLC4%3D&reserved=0
mailto:krista.ferraro@ottawa.ca

